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Evaluation:                                          11th Skype-meeting on 31/01/2019     

Content: “People I’m proud of…” 
 Presentation                   1st part:   Presentation of famous active people in each country	  
                                           2nd part : Participants in Cyprus introducing themselves
                    
	

Feedback from
	
[image: Bildergebnis für smiley schwarz weiß]
Already well implemented
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Here is potential ..
We can change/ improve this…. How?....
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From one point we could hear well the other countries. It was better that the presentations were shorter. Our students were so happy to meet the students that are visiting our school for the student learning activity.

	
To check the connection and sound before the meeting.
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	The best sound and picture so far.
Very nice presentations that showed cultural specialities and differences.
The pupils were happy to see that they have some things in common with their European friends.
Always nice to see familiar faces.	

	This Skype meeting went on so smoothly that cannot think of anything that needs to be improved…
We suggest that on the 5th Skype meeting for this year on April the 3rd the pupils who travel to Germany in May get to introduce themselves too as the next (and the final) Skype is scheduled to take place after the week in Germany.

	

Feedback from
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	We liked all presentations very much. When students participating in Cyprus meeting presented themselves Greek students were 
· very happy to hear words they know: football, swimming, piano, painting etc.
· excited that children in other countries like and do the same things
· and VERY IMPRESSED with the amount of activities students are involved(especially in Finland)

	 We heard and saw everybody perfectly
(I’m not sure about our presentation though because we haven’t managed to buy a mic yet)
It’s a pity you didn’t have the chance to meet Dimitris(the sick boy) who would also present a famous author of books for children and an activist/priest, Pater Antonios
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	The German students were very excited to get to know the other participants in the transnational meeting. They already planned what to talk about and discovered matching hobbies and interests. It will be interesting to see how they manage to use this information.  
We could understand everybody very well and the posters were helpful for the kids.
	We are very sorry for the problems with our mic. We prepared everything in advance but someone pulled out the plug and we had to install it again just during the meeting. 

The Skype account from Finland was interrupted from time to time, don’t know if it was the same in the other countries.



Summary:  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Except for two occasional sound problems it was a very succesful videoconference which gave the opportunity to the students participating in Cyprus meeting to see each other and find matching hobbies and interests. The presentations of famous people from each country showed cultural specialities and differences and the use of posters was very helpful for understanding.
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